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Our new Reception children in Hedgehog class have been learning about Diwali. They could 

remember that it is a festival of lights, that homes get cleaned, presents are given and that rangoli 

patterns are drawn on the floor outside of homes. 

We then had a try at some dancing and making diyas. It was lots of fun. 

 

 



 

In art, Hedgehog class have been learning about Yayoi Kusama. The children then explored polka 

dotting a variety of objects. 

 


